
From: Michael Collard  
Sent: 14 February 2022 09:46 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0419T 
 
Please note my objection to planning reference 2022/0419T and the proposed 
felling of the 2 plane trees.   Their removal will adversely affect the amenity of 
the area and the well-being of its residents and visitors.     I understand that 
they may be causing or threatening to cause damage, but this can usually be 
dealt with in other ways.  In this case I understand it is possible to bridge over 
the roots and let the trees live. 
Kind regards, 
Michael Collard 
Third Floor Flat, 5 Pump Court, Temple, London EC4Y 7AP 
 
 
 


